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September 5, 2017
Re: Grade 8 Leaving Ceremony 
Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Tuesday, June 19th at 6:00pm Campbellton Middle School will be hosting a Leaving Ceremony for the Grade 8 class in our school’s gymnasium. Please save the date! 

Each grade 8 student will automatically be given three guest tickets to this event.  We would appreciate knowing if fewer than three are required, as we wish to do our best to offer extra guest tickets to those who require more due to special family circumstance. 
Yours in Education,
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Angela Young





Michael Graham

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Grade 8 Leaving Ceremony – 2018 (Tuesday, June 19th)
Return this form to Mrs. Savoy at your earliest convenience.

Name of student (please print): __________________________________________

Check (and complete) one… 

______  Three guest tickets is the perfect amount for us.  

______  We will not need three guest tickets.  We only require _______.

______  We would like to have more than three guest tickets, if possible.  ____ guest tickets would be the perfect amount for us. 
______  We are unable to attend, so will not require any guest tickets.

__________________________________

_______________________________________

Parent/Guardian signature



Date

Note:  
Guest tickets will be distributed in June, prior to the Grade 8 Leaving Ceremony, once fees are paid in full and library books and jerseys (if applicable) are returned to the school.
